
Public Service Commission 
21 I Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box615 
Frankfort, Ky 40601 

August 16, 2008 

Kevin Myers 
440 Skyview Lane 

Lexington, Ky 405 I I 
859-285-0789 

Re: Notice to Customers from Kentucky Utilities Company on proposed changes in service and cost of 
service increase 

To whom this may concern, 

Under the above mentioned notice, posted July 29'", 2008 and due to take effect September 1,2008, being 
a customer of I<entucly Utilities, I understand the stated and requested price increases. 

What I challenge are changes to the L.ate Payment fee 

On average, Kentucky tJtility bills are currently received no more than I I days prior to the due date, which 
makes it the quickest turnaround of any bill 1 currently pay 

It is niy opinion tliat Kentucky IJtilities is altempting this change for the sole purpose of creating additional 
non-production revenue throughjunk fees. Such fees would jeopardize many of the states lower income 
families 

I would request tliat the late fee provision he approved only if Kentucky Utilities extends its grace period to 
matcli most otlier businesses at no less than 25 days. 

Sincerelv. 

M+ E- --u 
Kevin Myers, Customer 
Kentucky Utilities Comany 


